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Sheplak, Scott ~Lle -
From: Sheplak, Scott

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2007 9:23 AM

To: Lee, Dianna (Hillsborough County); Zhang-Torres; 'Little.James@epamail.epa.gov'; 'Dee_Morse@nps.gov'
Subject: FW: Mosaic Riverview BART Response ‘

Attachments: RAI070907-643-reduced.pdf

For vour information also. I highly recommend not hitting the "print" button right away as the attachment is 100
pages. The cover letter itself is only 10 pages.

Sincerely,

Scott M. Sheplak, P.E.

Air Permitting South Section

Bureau of Air Regulation

Division of Air Resource Management

State of Florida, Department of Environmental Protection

SunCom 291-9532
Telephone 850/921-9532

From: Buff, Dave [mailto: DBuff@GOLDER.com]

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2007 5:57 PM

To: Sheplak, Scott

Cc: GNV- Document Production; Mohammad, Sal; Stewart, Jeff M - Riverview; Jellerson, David - Pierce; Jagiella, Diana -
Plymouth; Jonathan_Martel@aporter.com; Turley, Charles D - New Wales

Subject: Mosaic Riverview BART Response

See attached response to RAI for Mosaic Riverview. let me know if you have any questions.

David A. Buff, P.E.;Q. E. P.

Golder Associates Inc.

Phone: (352)336-5600 x 545

Fax: (352)336-6603  Mobile: {352)514-5600
E-Mail: dbuff@golder.com

Disclaimer Notice:

This e-mail transmission is confidential and may contain proprietary information for the express use of the intended recipient. Any use, distribution or
copying of this transmission, other than by the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and
delete all copies. Electronic media are susceptible to unauthorized modification, deterioration, and incompatibility. Accordingly, the electronic media
version of any work product may not be relied upon.
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